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April 8, 2024 



Dear Purpose School Family, 

The year is flying by with only 12 weeks left remaining in the 2023-2024 school year.  

Here are the dates you need to know for this month:  

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, April 15: Museum of Vancouver Tour 

Grades 10-12 will be going to the Museum of Vancouver for a spectacular tour. 

Tuesday, April 16: Numeracy 10 Assessment / Grade 8 & 9 Skateboarding Lessons 

Thursday, April 18: Literacy 12 Assessment / Grade 8 & 9 Field Trip to Police Museum 

* The assessment will take place from 12:30pm to 3:30pm.  Please note that there will be no regular 

afternoon classes for Grade 10-12 due to the assessments on those days.  If you don’t have any 

assessment to write, you are dismissed and should not linger in the school. 

Wednesday, April 17: Krispy Kreme Donut Sale! 

Did someone say “Krispy Kreme”? That’s right, the second one of the year! The Leadership class is 

leading this fundraising activity. If you would like to pre-order a dozen, please email Rick at 

rick.gill@purposesociety.org for the quantity and cost. 

Friday, April 19: Q2 Interim Report Cards emailed 

The interim report card is a reflection of the student’s most up to date academic progress.  These 

report cards will provide comments only.  There will be no grades.  The final grades will be released in 

July on the final report cards.  If you’ve recently changed your email address or do not receive your 

child’s report card, please email johnny.chang@purposesociety.org or call Johnny 778-727-3410. 

Monday, April 22: 11:30am Scholarship/Bursary Information Meeting  

This information session is for all prospective graduating students. Please meet with Merrilyn and 

Johnny in the open space on the main floor. 

Thursday, April 25: Parent-Teacher Conferences 

More information to follow closer to date. 

 

 

   

mailto:rick.gill@purposesociety.org


  

PURPOSE SECONDARY SCHOOL  
502 Columbia St., New Westminster, BC V3L 1B1 

Office: (778) 727-3410  
Email: merrilyn.cook@purposesociety.or 

www.purposesecondary.org 

Heart & Mind Well-Being Weekly Award  

Drumroll please!!! 

Andre Kisselev was chosen by the staff for engaging respectfully with community members last week 

during a basketball game at Pier Park.  Proud of you, Andre!  

Vivienne Harpe is making our school, particularly the Grade 8 and 9 classroom, beautiful with her 

colourful art work. Vivi is described as engaged in her learning and helpful to others.  Proud of you Vivi! 

Both students will receive a Timmi’s Gift Card.   

New award winners will be announced in our next bulletin, so stay tuned!  

 

2024-2025 School Registration 

Lastly, we are in the process on planning for the 2024-2025 school year. If you know of a youth in 

Grades 8 to 12 who would benefit from being a student in our school, please encourage them to email 

me merrilyn.cook@purposesociety.org  or call me on my cell at (604) 512-6888. I would be pleased to 

discuss our school, provide a tour and answer any questions they might have.  

 

Warmest regards, 

Merrilyn Cook 

Principal  
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